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Dr. Ann Kaplan 
Masks for Everyone 
60 Bloor St. West, Suite 605 
Toronto, ON  
M4W 3B8 

 
Dear Dr. Kaplan,    
On behalf of the Region of Peel and our community partners, I would like to thank you and 
Masks for Everyone for your donation. Your generosity will help health care workers in Peel 
as we all work together to fight COVID-19.    
   
Your donation of masks will help keep our frontline staff throughout the region safe, which 
helps to ensure the health of our community.     
 
If you have any questions about how your donation is being used, please contact 
COVIDdonations@peelregion.ca for more information.    
   
Thank you again for your donation. Together we will help keep our community safe.   
   
    
Sincerely,    
   

    

    
Cathy Granger   
Interim Commissioner of Health Services   
Region of Peel   

 

 
 

mailto:COVIDdonations@peelregion.ca

